A MESSAGE FROM COUNCILLOR LIZ ROBERTS

May | say a huge thank you to the residents of Dolwyddelan as well as
Betws y Coed, Capel Curig and now Trefriw for voting me in to serve
the four communities for a further term of office. It is a huge privilege
to undertake this role and it is only by working together we can
achieve our objectives. Your support is invaluable.

The Welsh Government in their review with the Boundaries
Commission decided to include Trefriw community into the Ward. This
means covering the area from the top of the Crimea Pass to Ogwen
lake and down to Dolgarrog including Llanrychwyn, Geirionydd and
Cowlyd. Quite a vast area to now cover plus doubling the number of
electorates in the Ward. What is apparent is :
how lucky we are to live in an area of
outstanding beauty and no wonder tourists
flock to the area!

| am happy to continue to work with all
groups in the area, | can be contacted on . .. §

Tel: 01690 750 246 Mob: 07900 286 825
Email: clir.liz.roberts@conwy.gov.uk
Please do not hesitate to contact me.

Thank you so much
Liz

MORIAH AND BRYN MAWR UNITED CHURCHES

The Members have had an opportunity during the month to contribute
towards the appalling situation in Ukraine. The collection remains
open to members, or anyone in the village who would like to contribute
Please contact Gwyn Roberts Secretary 01690750331 or Hilda
Rowlands Treasurer 01690750341. Many thanks.

DOLWYDDELAN COMMUNITY SKIP First week in August
Please look for posters around the village nearer to the week for timing.

The community skips are not paid for by our local
"F/I)" authority, but by Dolwyddelan Community Council
» and Menter Siabod.
L The facility is for anyone from Pont-y-Pant to
Roman Bridge, but as it always get filled very quickly, we ask you to
please limit yourself to one carload.




